Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 10th February 2023





Principal: Mr Broadfield

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope this newsletter finds you well. It has been a wonderful week here at Oasis Academy Woodview filled with exciting events and achievements from our pupils.

We would like to start by giving a big round of applause to all of our pupils for their hard work and positive attitudes. Your children are making great progress and we are proud of their efforts.

We would also like to thank those parents who were able to attend today's awards assemblies. Your support and encouragement means a lot to our pupils and helps them to continue striving for success.

We have some exciting news to share with you about our gymnastics teams. A national gymnastics judge came into school to work with them in preparation for the national final. The children were thrilled to have the opportunity to work with a professional and it was a valuable learning experience for them. We wish our gymnastics teams the best of luck in the national final!

Another highlight of the week was the unveiling of the new art display in the foyer. Our pupils have produced some truly stunning pieces of artwork, and we are so proud of their creative abilities. It is wonderful to see their talents being showcased in such a public way.

We would also like to thank those parents who were able to attend the year 6 SATs parents' workshop yesterday. The workshop was very well received, and we hope that the information provided was helpful.

Finally, we would like to remind parents to park and drive with consideration. We understand that parking can be a challenge, but we ask that you take extra care to ensure the safety of our pupils and the smooth flow of traffic in and around the school.

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to keeping you updated on the exciting things happening here at Oasis Academy Woodview.

Have a lovely weekend

Mr Broadfield



Term Dates

Term Ends Friday 17th February 2023

Term Starts: Monday 27th February 2023 to Friday 31st March 2023

Easter Holiday: Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April 2023 Term Starts: Monday 17th April 2023 to Friday 26th May 2023 Bank Holiday: Monday 1st May

Bank Holiday: Monday 8th May

Half Term: Monday 29th May 2023 to Friday 2nd June 2023 Teacher Training Day: Friday 23rd June 2023

Term Starts: Monday 5th June 2023 to Friday 21st July 2023



Follow us on Twitter @oasisacademywoo



Please click on the link below to access the January/February issue of Families magazine

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/fambhamjanfeb23digital?fr=sNWQ2NDU2OTMxNTQ

Helping your child at home

Scan the QR code to see the curriculum overview on our website. We are in term 3.



Reminders

Swimming next Tuesday for Year 3. Please remember to send children with a towel and underwear in their bags. Children to be in class for 8:40am.

Water Bottles – Can parents please remember not to send children to school with glass water bottles, children should only be bringing plastic water bottles for safety reasons.

School uniform – Please ensure children are wearing the correct school uniform, this includes sensible school shoes. Children should not be wearing heeled or platform shoes to school as they are not appropriate footwear for school.

Parents are reminded that when attending assemblies, you are not permitted to take picture's or video's of the assembly. This is to protect the privace of the other children. You will be given time at the end of the assembly to take a picture of your child only.



Vegan Kitchen

We will be starting a vegan cooking club on Monday 6th March. The club will be teaching the children how to cook with 3-4 ingredients that may already be in your home. As part of our pledge to be a greener school, we would like the children to use these skills to educate those in their households who may struggle with cooking, but also who may not have the means to do a large grocery shop. The club will be lead by our very own Mr Brooks and one of the Hub leaders Jenai Francis

SPORTS NEWS



Woodview Gymnastics Team Make National Team Finals!

We have been privileged to have a retired British Gymnastics coach visit our school to work with our talented gymnastics team. The children and coach Brown were excited to gain some expert

knowledge from gym coach Mary Shaw to get them ready for the national finals in March. The gymnasts are looking forward to the competition and so is Coach Brown. Coach Brown would like to say A huge thank you to the parents and carers of the gymnasts for their continued support.

Cross Country Championship Finals

We now know who the children are that will be going forward for the cross-country finals that will take place next Friday 17th February here at oasis Woodview. With no fewer than 125 applicants wishing to take part across KS2, Woodview have shown the exceptional talent we have at our school.

The finalists will go on to represent Woodview at the cross-country championships held at Hallfield School in Edgbaston on March 27^{th.}